
Office of the City Attorney 

 
CBO has posted the online, interactive version of the bureau’s performance dashboard here: 

http://www.portlandoregon.gov/cbo/article/523282 

 

The following questions were asked during the bureau’s budget work session. Responses are 

included in the attached packet. 

 

1. What was the reason for moving the COCL/COAB from the Attorney’s Office to the 

Mayor’s? 

 

 

Bureau’s Response: 

 

Pursuant to Ord. 186966, passed unanimously by Council on 1-7-15, City Council amended the 

FY 2014-15 appropriation schedule to transfer budget authority from the CAO to the Mayor’s 

office because the Mayor’s office is responsible for administering the COCL contract and paying 

invoices thereunder. 
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